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BY E-MAIL 
 
December 16, 2016 
 
Anila Dumont 
Regulatory Counsel 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
14 Carlton Street 
Toronto, ON M5B 1K5 
 
 
Dear Ms. Dumont: 
 
Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 

Notice of Proposal under Section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 
1998  
OEB File No. EB-2016-0355 

 
On December 2, 2016, Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (THESL) filed a 
notice of proposal under section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998, with 
respect to construction and connection to the THESL’s distribution system of two 
renewable solar generation facilities jointly owned by THESL and the City of 
Toronto.  
 
This letter is to inform you that the OEB does not intend to issue a notice of review 
of this proposal. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
 


